
 

                                                            Funded in part by the Office of Victim Services  

April is Sexual 

Assault 

Awareness Month 

 

Come and tour 

our new SACS 

and REACH 

offices! 

When: April 14, 2016 

Where: 100 Riverview Center, Suite 150  

Time: 12pm-2pm 

Join us for snacks and learn about our 

program offerings! Together, we can 

prevent sexual assault.  

 


